
            

  

   

December 18th, 2024  

   

Lake Erie Swimming,  

   

I’m thrilled to congratulate you and your LSC on completing the LSC Evaluation Achievement Program (LEAP) 
certification process. Lake Erie Swimming is now recognized as LEAP compliant as required by the USA Swimming 
LSC Affiliation Agreement.     

  

Thank you for highlighting your areas of strengths in Governance, Programming, and Communication. I hope the 
LSC also discovered a few areas for improvement.    

 

  

NATE CHESSEY 

Advisor, Team Services  

  

1 Olympic Plaza 

Colorado Springs, CO 80909-5780 

c: 719.337.0143 

nchessey@usaswimming.org    
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